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working in partnership with parents 

Assessment Technology 
Please can we make you aware that we use iPod’s 

and iPad’s to take photographs and record 
observations of the children’s learning and 

development.  
 
 

School Admissions 2015—2016 
 

The date for September 2016 school admissions 
closes on Friday 15/01/16.  If you have any queries 
regarding this process please ask a member of staff 

or visit ww.blackpool.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

Mrs Rhodes            Mrs Quinn      Mrs Heald   Mrs Topham 

                                             The Nursery Team 



Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Happy New Year everybody.  We hope you had a lovely 
Christmas holiday.  We have 7 new starters to nursery and we 
would like to welcome them and their families to our school.  
All the children have settled very well including our new 
recruits.  If you haven’t already done so please visit our nursery 
blog via the school website and when your child appears on it 
post a comment with them and we will reply back.   
 
It appears that we have a problem with head lice again at the 
moment.  Please ensure that you check your child’s hair 
regularly and treat accordingly.  If you take your child to the 
chemist they should give you the treatment free of charge.  If 

Nursery Rhymes 
 

This half term we are learning about nursery rhymes 
and linking them to many fun activities to develop the 
children’s skills in all areas of learning. We will send 
home a copy of the rhyme we are 
focusing on.  Please help your child 
to learn the rhymes as they are 
essential for developing future 
literacy skills.  

How can you help? 
 

 Encourage your child to count at any given opportunity 
forwards and backwards.  Talk about and point out ‘big’ 
numbers.   

 
 Talk about the sound that their name begins with.  Can 

they find/recognise their initial letter? Talk about the 
sounds that other names and words begin with e.g. ‘m’ 
for mummy 

 
 Can they zip up or fasten their coat? 

 
 

 All long hair needs to be tied up for health and safety reasons. 
 Your child must bring a hat and mittens/gloves to nursery plus 

a warm outdoor play coat everyday. 
 Please ensure that your child has a pair of their own wellies 

and pumps to put on. 
 Nursery fees need to be paid a week in advance via Parent 

Pay. 
 Nursery finishes at 12.00pm for lunch time collection and 

3.00pm in an afternoon.  Please ensure that you are on time. 
 Ensure that you contact nursery if someone different is 

coming to collect your child.  If we are not informed then we 
will have to ring to confirm that it is ok for your child to go.   

    THANK YOU 


